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“Recognizing the value and needs of each person, the Mission of the Sanilac Intermediate School District is to provide leadership and 
deliver quality educational programs and services to local school districts resulting in improved learning for all." 

 
It is the policy of the Sanilac Intermediate School District that no person shall, on the basis of religion, race, color, national origin, gender, handicap, age, height, 

weight, marital status or disability, be excluded from participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be subject to discrimination during programs, activities, and 
employment.  Inquiries regarding this policy should be directed to Renee Jansen, Special Education Director, 175 East Aitken Road, Peck, MI  48466  

(810) 648-4700. 
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March 1, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear School Community,  
 
As noted on our COVID-19 Dashboard we were informed on Monday, March 1, 2021 of a School 
Associated Case of COVID-19 involving a student.  Cleansing and disinfecting of the exposed location has 
been completed.   
 
The Sanilac Career Center will remain OPEN at this time.  We worked closely with the Sanilac County 
Health Department to identify Close Contact of School Associated Cases of COVID -19.  Parents were 
contacted and students have been quarantined.   
 
We recommend taking action to help limit the spread of COVID-19, even if staff members or students 
are not experiencing symptoms: 

 Wear a mask (covering mouth and nose) while in public places or if people who do not live with 
you must visit your home. 

 Practice social distancing (maintaining a distance of 6 feet apart). 

 Practice frequent handwashing (using soap for 20 seconds or hand sanitizer with 60% alcohol). 

 Cover coughs and sneezes with a tissue or with the inside of your elbow and immediately wash 
your hands.   

 Stay home if you are sick; you can also get tested. 
 
Thank you for understanding that, due to medical privacy laws, we are not able to release the names of 
the individuals with COVID-19.  We will continue to communicate changes and updates with you.  With 
your participation, we believe we can maintain a safe environment while also providing quality 
education.  
  
If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at (810) 648-4700 x4241 or 
dlange@sanilacisd.org.  You may also contact Sanilac County Health Department at (810)648-4098.  For 
answers to your COVID-19 questions, please call the Michigan Department of Health and Human 
Services COVID-19 Hotline at (888)535-6136 or visit www.Michigan.gov/coronavirus 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Duane Lange 
Superintendent 
 
 
 

mailto:dlange@sanilacisd.org
http://www.michigan.gov/coronavirus

